
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.15 Date-31/07/15

To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding school functioning on 8th August 2015

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school will be functioning as per its normal working saturday timings (8 am to 
12 pm for Santej campus and 8.30 am to 12.30 pm for Satellite campus) on 8th August 2015 (2nd Saturday). 
The objective is to cover the academic portions that were missed because of the unexpected holiday due to 
heavy rains this week.

There is an Academic Orientation for the New RBS Parents (October 2014 to July 2015 admissions) from 
Class 1 to Class 8 (excluding Class 1 – Old parents transiting from RBJ who have attended such an 
orientation earlier) at Xcellon on the same date between 12pm to 2pm.

For the parents who are attending the orientation, if in case you are facing any difficulty for picking up your 
ward you are requested to opt for any of the following options.

 The duplicate identity card of your ward can be handed over to the alternative person coming to pick
your ward.

 The parents may call and inform the School counselor at 9099900080 or 9979500003 on or before 
4th August 2015, Tuesday  for an alternative arrangement to drop your ward at Xcellon Institute 
Navrangpura on 8th August 2015, Saturday.

Thank you for your cooperation.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School
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Subject: Circular regarding school functioning on 8th August 2015

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school will be functioning as per its normal working saturday timings (8 am to 
12 pm for Santej campus and 8.30 am to 12.30 pm for Satellite campus) on 8th August 2015 (2nd Saturday). 
The objective is to cover the academic portions that were missed because of the unexpected holiday due to 
heavy rains this week.

There is an Academic Orientation for the New RBS Parents (October 2014 to July 2015 admissions) from 
Class 1 to Class 8 (excluding Class 1 – Old parents transiting from RBJ who have attended such an 
orientation earlier) at Xcellon on the same date between 12pm to 2pm.

For the parents who are attending the orientation, if in case you are facing any difficulty for picking up your 
ward you are requested to opt for any of the following options.

 The duplicate identity card of your ward can be handed over to the alternative person coming to pick
your ward.

 The parents may call and inform the School counselor at 9099900080 or 9979500003 on or before 
4th August 2015, Tuesday  for an alternative arrangement to drop your ward at Xcellon Institute 
Navrangpura on 8th August 2015, Saturday.

Thank you for your cooperation.

With Warm Regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.15 Date-31/07/15

To: Class 1 (Old parents transiting from RBJ)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding school functioning on 8th August 2015

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school will be functioning as per its normal working saturday timings (8 am to 
12 pm for Santej campus and 8.30 am to 12.30 pm for Satellite campus) on 8th August 2015 (2nd Saturday). 
The objective is to cover the academic portions that were missed because of the unexpected holiday due to 
heavy rains this week.

Thank you for your cooperation.

With Warm Regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School


